Memorandum to Record
To:	Docket No. PF14-22-000
From:	Eric J. Tomasi
CC:	
Date:	August 28, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]Re:	Extension of Comment Period and New Public Meeting – Northeast Energy Direct Project

The Office of Energy Projects is extending the formal comment period for Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company’s (Tennessee Gas) Northeast Energy Direct Project (NED Project) and will be hosting a 14th public comment meeting for the NED Project in Cheshire County, New Hampshire. 

Shortly, we will issue a Supplementary Notice that will include the new public meeting date, time, and location, as well as finalize the date for the extended formal comment period. 

All environmental comments will be addressed by FERC in the environmental impact statement.  Comments filed within the formal comment period would be required to be addressed by Tennessee Gas.  As always, we encourage the public to continue to file environmental comments. 
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